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Questions Comments:

I have followed, in disbelief, the continuing attempts to justify your permitting of the CAFO C&H Hog
farm in the Buffalo River watershed.  The sneaky backdoor tactics in not allowing public comment  was
the first clue. Some things are just plain WRONG and this is one of them for sure.   
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